
Subject: Re: Bioaudioworks Redeemed
Posted by Rick Cahvez on Fri, 14 Apr 2006 04:09:03 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Thank you all for your sugestions and concern. I just heard from Boiaudioworks. They said my
inquiries were misplaced. They said that the USPS can not do anything until 30 days have
passed. They were very apologetic. Well I feel a little relieved.I dug out an old Fender Super
Reverb amp that has been in the attic for the last 30 years and Im replacing some tubes. Geezz,
there was an old wasp nest in it!Ill probably be back to this forum with some questions.Thanks
again.
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